
1 Day Dance Camp 
Ages 5-7 
July 11th 
5-7pm  
$30 Class # 1 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot.  

3-Day Dance Camp  
Ages 5-7 
Aug 9th, 10th, 11th 
11:00am-1:30pm 
$100 Class # 5 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot 

1 Day Dance Camp 
Ages 5-7 
July 18th  
5-7pm 
$30 Class # 3 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot 

1 Day Dance Camp 
Ages 8-10 
July 11th  
5-7pm  
$30 Class # 2 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot 

3-Day Dance Camp 
Ages 8-10 
Aug 9th, 10th, 11th  
10:30am-2:00pm 
$140 Class # 6 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot 

1 Day Dance Camp 
Ages 8-10 
July 18th  
5-7pm 
$30 Class # 4 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Jazz shoes or barefoot 

1 Day Acro Camp  
Ages 8-10 
Aug 1st  
6:30-8pm   
$25 Class # 8 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies. Campers will get the 
chance to learn ariel hoop. 
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Barefoot 

1 Day Acro Camp 
Ages 5-7 
Aug 1st  
4:30-6pm 
$25 Class # 7 
Pack a water bottle & snack to 
send with your child. Please be 
courteous to send a "safe" snack 
as we have many children with nut 
allergies. Campers will get the 
chance to learn ariel hoop.  
 
Attire: Any dance or athletic wear  
Shoes: Barefoot 

1 Day Summer Acro Camps 

Summer Dance Camps 
Central City Dance Center, Ages 5-7 & 8-10 


